
 
 
October 11, 2021 
 

Medi-Cal RX Transition Educational Webinar 
 

Dear Plan Provider:  
 

Effective January 1, 2022, the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is transitioning Medi-Cal 
pharmacy services from the managed care delivery system to the Fee-For-Service delivery system 
known as Medi-Cal Rx.  The transition includes: 
 

• Outpatient Pharmacy Claims 
• Authorizations  
• Appeals 
• Customer Service regarding any item/service transitioned from KHS to Medi-Cal Rx 

 

Kern Health Systems will no longer be responsible for the following pharmacy benefits: 
• Medi-Cal Covered Outpatient Drugs (Including drugs which are infused) 
• Identified Medical Supplies 
• Enteral Nutritional Products 

 

Medi-Cal RX will be hosting an educational webinar on November 4, 2021 from 12:00pm – 1:00pm. 
This webinar will be exclusively for KHS contracted providers. Please mark your calendar. Login 
information to access the Zoom meeting: 
 
 

https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/j/95565213967?pwd=Y1czMHJMYVNWRWszdjRybWhqVldKdz09&fro
m=addon 
 
Password: 910535 
 

Or Telephone: 877 853 5247 (US Toll Free) 
  833 548 0282 (US Toll Free) 
  888 788 0099 (US Toll Free) 
Meeting ID: 955 6521 3967 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-
664-5000. 
 
Regards, 
 

Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems  

https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/j/95565213967?pwd=Y1czMHJMYVNWRWszdjRybWhqVldKdz09&from=addon
https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/j/95565213967?pwd=Y1czMHJMYVNWRWszdjRybWhqVldKdz09&from=addon

